HM Government of Gibraltar

6 CONVENT PLACE

OFFICIAL NOTICE

Repair of Sewer Manhole at Line Wall Road between NatWest Building and the Museum

In order for a Contractor to undertake essential works to repair a sewer manhole at Line
Wall Road between the area of Natwest Building and the Museum, the following traffic
arrangements will be put in place.

As from 2:00pm on Saturday 11 July 2015 and until no later than 6:00am on Monday 13
July 2015, Line Wall Road will have its northbound and southbound lanes closed to all
vehicular traffic from its junction with Cathedral Square up to its junction with John
Mackintosh Square.

All northbound traffic will be diverted via Queensway. Southbound traffic, on reaching the
junction of John Mackintosh Square, will be able to continue south via City Mill Lane,
Governor’s Street, Town Range, Main Street up to Cathedral Square where they will again
join back to Line Wall Road in a southerly direction. Temporary advance road works signs
will be placed accordingly on approach to the works.

The Government would like to apologise to the public for any inconvenience caused.




